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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are very excited to invite you to our Year 1 and 2 Nativity Play, “Prickly Hay”. 
 
There will be two performances of the play on:- 
 
Thursday 10th December 2015 – 9.30am – 10.30am 
Friday 11th December 2015 – 2.00pm – 3.00pm 
 
As we are anticipating a big response, we have had to initially limit each child to 2 
tickets per family. However, if it becomes apparent that we can accommodate more 
people, we will offer additional tickets. Please indicate the tickets you require on the 
slip below and return it to school as soon as possible. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Mrs Mercer  Mrs Dayus   Miss Fletcher Miss Brown 
Mrs O’Brien  Mrs Fay   Mrs Warman  Mrs Partridge 
    
 
Child’s Name …………………………………………………………….     Class ……..……………. 
 
Please indicate the number of tickets required, ie, 1 or 2. 
 
Thursday 10th December morning performance      

Friday 11th December afternoon performance     

 
If additional seats become available, I would like to request the following tickets: 
 
Please indicate the number of tickets required, ie, 1 or 2. 
 
Thursday 10th December morning performance  

 Friday 11th December afternoon performance     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


